USD: Notice of changing the representative of State capital
On 27 Feb 2020, Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company announced the changing of the representative of State capital as follows:
Pursuant to Decision No. 373/ QD-UBND dated February 25, 2020 of Soc Trang Provincial People's Committee on dismissing the representative of state capital at Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company to Mr. Lam Huu Tung (due to retirement age)
Pursuant to Decision No. 374/ QD-UBND of February 25, 2020 of the People's Committee of Soc Trang Province on the appointment of the representative of the state capital at Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company to Mr. Dau Duc Hien (Deputy General Director of the Company)
Now the Company is pleased to announce the change of the representative of state capital at Soc Trang Public Works Joint Stock Company. This information was published on the Company's website on February 27, 2020: http://www.ctdtst.vn 

We pledge that the information published above is true and fully responsible before the law for the published information content
